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Dear Applicant                                                                                                      July 2021

I am delighted that you have shown an interest in the post of Headteacher at our school.
We are looking to appoint a dedicated, compassionate and inspirational leader to be our next Headteacher. The successful candidate will become an integral part of our Abbey Village family and will embrace and develop the school’s ethos of fun and creative learning, whilst striving for continued success and improvement for every pupil. 
Abbey Village is a popular village school with an excellent team of teaching and support staff who are dedicated, motivated and hugely enthusiastic. Our pupils are amazing; visitors to the school invariably comment on how well behaved and happy they are and how there is a friendly, family feel about the whole school. This is a genuine reflection of the caring and nurturing environment that we strive to achieve at Abbey Village.
We are welcoming a maximum of 5 nursery age children to join our reception class in January 2022. This is one element of our plan to increase the number of pupils that attend our school and we need an enthusiastic and innovative leader to help us to achieve this.
Please take the opportunity to learn more about the school by arranging an informal visit. You can contact the School Bursar to organise this by calling 01254 830489. I very much hope to receive an application from you in due course.
Kind regards,

Mrs Wendy Curtis – Chair of Governors


